

NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Brad Hoylman-Sigal

Announcing April 22 Town Hall Meeting on Peter Stuyvesant Post Office Relocation

Brad Hoylman

April 4, 2013

As you may know, the United States Postal Services (USPS) recently announced that it is seeking to relocate from the Peter Stuyvesant Post Office at 432 East 14th Street, where its lease is up for renewal. The agency would move the delivery carrier operation to its Madison Square facility at 149 East 23rd Street, and retail operations would be housed in another as-yet-unidentified local facility. There will be a Town Hall meeting about this proposed relocation at Campos Plaza (611 East 13th St.) on April 22 at 6:30pm. If you are concerned about this issue and would like to weigh in on USPS' plans, I encourage to attend and let your voice be heard. Convenient access to postal services is a crucial issue for residents and small businesses.